
Dear Valued Customer, 

We are excited to announce an expansion of our fleet to better serve your needs. As part of our 

commitment to providing the highest quality service, we have added new vehicles that will 

enhance our operational capabilities. 

Our expanded fleet includes: 

• 5 New Delivery Vans 

• 3 Enhanced Refrigerated Trucks 

• 2 Additional Long-Haul Tractors 

This expansion will allow us to offer more flexible scheduling, improved delivery times, and 

increased capacity to handle your orders. 

We appreciate your continued trust in us, and we are excited about the opportunity to serve you 

even better. 

Best Regards, 

Your Company Name 
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